ANNOUNCEMENT!

High Speed Broadband Internet

The Lac du Flambeau Tribe is delighted to announce that we are
embarking on a significant initiative to enhance our internet
services. We are dedicated to bringing improved, reliable, and faster
internet access to Lac du Flambeau and its residents, ensuring
everyone can connect, learn, and thrive in the digital age.

After careful consideration, we have selected Elexco Inc. as our
trusted partner in the development of the broadband
infrastructure. Elexco Inc. has a proven track record of delivering
high-quality internet services to various communities, and we are
confident in their expertise and commitment to excellence.
Throughout this project, you will witness the presence of Elexco
Inc.'s dedicated team throughout our community. These skilled
professionals will work diligently to implement the necessary
infrastructure and technical advancements to empower us with
enhanced internet connectivity that will then be managed by our
very own Lac du Flambeau Business Development Corporation.
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